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Attention:  Chair, Psychology Board of Australia,
I endorse the comments made about the draft national registration document by the College of 
Counselling Psychologists.
In addition, I expect that any psychologist who has been deemed qualified as a specialist 
psychologist under the Medicare Scheme is deemed qualified as a specialist under the 
proposed new national psychologist registration scheme. That is, given the qualifications of 
such psychologists have been deemed to be the equivalent of a Clinical Masters by the APS 
Medicare Assessment Team, they must also be deemed as equivalent to a Masters for the 
purposes of Specialist National Registration, as specified in the document under the 
grandparent clause.
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